Election Results:

Roger McClurg, Ray Ward and Maureen McCaffery were voted to the board. There were several
write-in votes that the board will contact these individuals and offer to serve on the board.

Deed changes:

1. Annual Dues increase to $200 did not receive the 2/3 of submitted ballots in favor. No increase
at this time.

2. Amending the deed restrictions successfully passed to read Deed Restriction Changes:

Article 1, section 18: Re: Temporary Basketball Goals has been amended to read as
follows: "No basketball goals shall be erected, placed or maintained on any lot at any
time, except for: (i) a maximum of one permanently installed goal located in the rear
yard of each lot, or (ii) temporary basketball goals that are removed if not used or to
be used for (48) forty-eight hours. These temporary goals must be moved to a
location within the garage, at the side of the home or rear of the home."

The Board will submit the change to the record of deeds as  soon as possible.

Thank you for your participation.



